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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

  

 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 
 

office@stannesregina.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
 

Tuesday        9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Wednesday   9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Thursday       9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Friday            9:00am - 3:00 pm 

 
 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intentions 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, 
or you can write it up and drop it in the 
donation box in the church. Mass offering 
is $10. 

 

 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parish Weekly Financial Update: 
Donations collected for May 14th and May 15th: 

 

Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
    

- Sunday Collections                                      $ 753.00 
- Building Fund                                               $ 100.00 
- Education of Seminarians                            $   25.00 

___________________________________________ 

 Total:                                                   $878.00 

 

 Mass Intentions for the week 
 

Saturday – May 21st 
5:30 pm   For God’s Blessings & 

Deliverance in Life 
requested by a Parishioner 

 

Sunday – May 22nd  
9:00 am           Mass   
 

Tuesday – May 24th 

7:00 pm   † Margaret Hudec 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

  

Wednesday – May 25th 
8:30 am   Safe Delivery of Kourtney 

& Ben’s Baby  
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 

Thursday – May 26th  
8:30 am   † Joyce Schmidt 
requested by Theresa Diekrager 

 
Friday – May 27th 

8:30 am    For Marlene Fahlman 
requested by a parishioner 

  

 
Readings for Sunday: 

 

1st Reading:                          Acts 15.1-2, 22-29     
2nd Reading:           Revelation 21.10-14, 22-23  
Gospel:                                       John 14.23-29      

 
 

Please pray for our children who will receive 
First Holy Communion & Confirmation from  

Arch. James Weisgerber 
 

On Sunday, June 5th at the 9 am Mass 
The children receiving the Sacrament of First 

Communion and Confirmation are: 
 

Sogi Obasi 
Alla Leslie 

Blessie Antonio 
Sam Schaan 

Bridget Olson 
Eliram N’guessan 
Samuel Koudou 

Skyler Abelar 

First Communion and 
Confirmation 

 

Parents/Guardians and Candidates  
are invited to take note of these 

important dates: 
 

Saturday, May 28 
10:00 am – Catechism class 
  5:30 pm – Presentation of 

candidates during Mass 
 

Saturday, June 4 
10:00 am – Rehearsal for 

Confirmation and First 
Communion 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four 
Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak 
(Cree), Anishinabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota 
people. Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis people. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pray the Rosary with Us 
 

 "There is no problem, I tell you, no matter 
how difficult it is, that we cannot solve by the 

prayer of the Holy Rosary." 
-Sister Lucia of Fatima 

 
 Join us to Pray the Rosary 20 mins before 
weekend and weekday Masses for Peace in 

our hearts and in our troubled world. 
 

Thank you!! 
__________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Walking Together: 

Archdiocese of Regina Synod 

Gathering 
Join us on Saturday, May 28, 2022, from 10 AM - 4 

PM (with optional 9:00 AM Mass) at Resurrection 

Parish (3155 Windsor Park Rd, Regina) for our 

Archdiocesan Synod Gathering. The day will 

feature presentations on the Synod process and a 

detailed discussion of the final Diocesan Report. 

We will discuss the report, make revisions as 

needed, and consider changes to the Pastoral 

Priorities of the Archdiocese. There will be a 

satellite gathering held simultaneously at Christ the 

Redeemer Parish in Swift Current for those unable 

to gather in Regina. This event will also be 

livestreamed to provide greater access for those 

unable to travel from other parts of the Archdiocese 

of Regina. 
The registration deadline is  
Wednesday, May 25, 2022 
Lunch will be provided. 

 

To register for the Regina location: 

eventbrite.ca/... 

To register for the Swift Current 

location:  eventbrite.ca/e/synod-... 

 

If you register after May 25 your registration 

will not include lunch. 

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjsEOgyAQRL9GbxjZXYoeOPTS_0BclNiCAdqmf19M5h3mMC-zGi0RNPXBwAgwKqkBpAIaCBwqUpPVpIhh6mj0z-SOmCoPLr363bSBm_Uy-VneQDHOagSy6AmQYJ2n_mn2Ws8O7x08WvjDsS45XAJ79Ub5xbSKb7aneJ9is3XnHOImanAH1yIQ8bI3pO6zSd4Hx-1LqTZGLpm3EO315w8ZFDxv
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjrGOwyAQRL_G7ojwsnidguKa-48FLzZKAhaQi-7vY0szxRRv9FZHkwHCMTnQANpOBDBZwBtCMBbtwoQWBZYBdXyW8Milyy2U17g7ip5Be6YommfG5U4RJz-zhtVrgfHp9t6PwfwM8HtG_iR3X9N1wNc-2_5zWdWn8qHeh9q471JT3lT7pNhVeNd6Mqqn8JDelDFk7mbWYJDG6kqMKchp1jrnLK3KljJfdl-EV0Ne


 

 

                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Lucia of Fatima told Cardinal Carlo 
Caffarra that a "decisive battle between the 

kingdom of Christ and Satan will be over 
marriage and the family." 

Our Lady of Fatima’s original private revelations looked 
grimly at the world, prophesying both death and destruction. 
One of the visionaries, Sr. Lucia, later revealed to an Italian 
cardinal that there would be a “final battle” over marriage 
and the family. 

Cardinal Carlo Caffarra revealed these prophetic words in 
an interview with Aleteia in 2017, explaining how he had 
received a handwritten note from Sr. Lucia. 

The letter ended, saying (in 1983 or 1984): “Father, a time 
will come when the decisive battle between the 
kingdom of Christ and Satan will be over marriage and 
the family. And those who will work for the good of the 
family will experience persecution and tribulation. But do 
not be afraid, because Our Lady has already crushed his 
head.” 

Cardinal Caffarra believed these words of Sr. Lucia were 
being fulfilled in our present age, especially with 
the horrors of abortion and the legalization of 
homosexual marriage. 

Today, what do we observe? Two terrible events. First, the 
legitimization of abortion. That is, abortion has become 
a subjective right of woman. Now, ‘subjective right’ is an 
ethical category and therefore we are here entering into 
the world of good and evil, and we say that abortion is a 
good; it is a right. The second thing we see is the attempt 
to equate homosexual relationships with marriage.  

These two issues have led to much persecution of those 
who oppose them, both physically and verbally. 

The good news is the final words of Sr. Lucia to Cardinal 
Caffarra. 

Do not be afraid, because Our Lady has already crushed 
his head. 

While the final battle continues to rage in the world, the key 
is to not be afraid and trust that Our Lady will triumph and 
peace will reign. 

 

 

The Regina Archdiocesan Office  
is Moving to a Temporary Location 

 

Things you need to know 

• For the remainder of the month, you may have 
difficulty reaching some of our staff. 

• Our new temporary location is in place to 
ensure that the day-to-day operations of the 
diocese continue to run smoothly. This space 
isn't big and isn't set up for drop-in visiting. 
You are encouraged to make contact with us 
through telephone or email(see the attached 
contact list). 

• You can continue to mail us using our current 
address (445 Broad St. N.) as our mail is 
being forwarded. 

• We will keep you updated as things progress. 

We thank you for your patience during this time! 

https://aleteia.org/2017/05/19/exclusive-cardinal-caffarra-what-sr-lucia-wrote-to-me-is-being-fulfilled-today/
https://aleteia.org/2017/05/19/exclusive-cardinal-caffarra-what-sr-lucia-wrote-to-me-is-being-fulfilled-today/

